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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning operational and safety improvements 
along North Orange Blossom Trail (U.S. 441) from Wadsworth Road to the Lake County Line, between 
the cities of Apopka and Mount Dora. The goal of the project is to resurface this portion of North Orange 
Blossom Trail to extend the life of the existing roadway and increase safety along the project corridor. 

 

FDOT is providing safety improvements at the 
intersection of North Orange Blossom Trail and 
County Road (C.R.) 500A, also known as Old 
Highway 441. The skew in the intersection will be 
eliminated by aligning C.R. 500A to a 90 degree 
angle with North Orange Blossom Trail. The 
updated configuration will slow down northbound 
left turning vehicles, provide better sight distance, 
and eliminate right of way confusion between left 
turning lanes. 
 
Planned bicycle safety measures include 
construction of bicycle keyholes at right turns 
throughout the corridor. Pedestrian safety 
enhancements include high-emphasis crosswalk 
markings, crosswalk lighting, pedestrian refuges, 
and new pedestrian signals at Stoneybrook Hills 
Parkway. Sidewalk connections are also proposed 
from LakeXpress bus stops on North Orange 
Blossom Trail to the shared use path on 
Stoneybrook Hills Parkway. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 
Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2024 $       839,000 

Right of Way: Within existing $                  _     

Construction: Funded -  spring 2025 $   4.7 Million 
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